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To:  Partner Commitment Contacts  
 
From:  Barry Partridge, Director of Research and Development Division 
 
Subject: State Lead Entity Acceptance for TPF-5(377) Enhanced Traffic Signal 

Performance Measures 
 
The Indiana Department of Transportation is the lead state for the pooled fund study  
TPF-5(377) Enhanced Traffic Signal Performance Measures. The Indiana Department of 
Transportation accepts the role of lead agency and agrees to receive, obligate, expend and 
manage contributions from participating agencies.  
 
Please send a copy of this memo with the funding transfer request form for this project to your 
state FHWA Division Office for concurrence. To ensure INDOT has accurate financial records, 
please copy Tommy Nantung when you send these documents to your FHWA Division Office. 
 
Please contact Tommy Nantung at 765-463-1521 ext. 248 or tnantung@indot.in.gov if you have 
any questions.  
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